12/1/16

Dear Most Blessed Sacrament Parents and Guardians,

The Blessed Sacrament Parents' Association is pleased to offer an alternative Christmas
gift option for your child's teacher(s) and the school staff again this year.

You are invited to make a monetary donation to any member(s) of our faculty and staff by
using the form on the back of this letter. Write in the amount of money you would like to
gift to any teacher/staff member. The Parents' Association will compile all of the gifts
earmarked for each teacher/staftf member. Your family's name (as it is indicated on the
form) will be included on a card that will be presented to each member of our faculty and
staff at the annual Christmas Luncheon on December 20th, with their Christmas gift.

From past years, we have noticed that every dollar adds up quickly for our hard-working
teachers and staff. We know that they really appreciate the extra cash during the Christmas
season!

Donations MUST be received by Wednesday, December 14, 2016. Please return this
form to school in an envelope marked Parents' Association Christmas Gift with your form
AND check or cash enclosed. If you have any questions please contact the PA at
nccsmbspa@gmail.com.

*Please make all checks payable to
Blessed Sacrament Parents' Association.
All donation amounts will be kept private.
Every dollar counts!

Thank you and Merry Christmas!

*P.S. If you wish to contribute to
someone who is not listed, please
feel free to write in the name and the
amount you wish to contribute.

We apologize for any omissions.




Teacher's name | Position (per website) Amount of gift |Name to appear on Card
Danielle Warniment |Kindergarten Teacher

Ashley Mank Kindergarten Teacher

Ellen Fudacz Kindergarten Classroom Aide & Recess Staff
Mindy Evans First Grade Teacher

Kim Williams 1st grade Classroom Aide & Recess Staff
Laraine Sullivan Second Grade Teacher

Carol Mooney Second Grade Classroom Aide & Recess Supervisor
Colleen Bolyard Third Grade Teacher

Tammi Nester Third Grade Teacher

Mariah Papke Fourth Grade Teacher

Ann Agard Fifth Grade Teacher

Lauren Otting Sixth Grade Teacher

Chris Doyle Seventh Grade Teacher

Emily Maciejewski  |Eighth Grade Teacher

Enid Silva Spanish K-8

Lauren Cedoz Art Teacher

Carol Sido Atrium Teacher

Karen Mominee Atrium Volunteer

Germaine Hennessy |Religion Teacher

Guy Batterson Music Teacher

Diane Silver Phys. Ed. Teacher

Vickie Avery Technology Teacher

Kristin Weatherford |Intervention Specialist

Brenda Zaenger Intervention Specialist

Martha Welber Title |

Tylor Brown Speech Therapist

Beth Strbik Principal

Mary Lyons Assistant Principal

Kim Bunker Secretary

Shelly Simon Straub |Guidance Counselor

Amanda Gillespie  |School Nurse

Kathy Wenninger  [School Nurse

Sherri Custer Office Staff & Lunch Room Coordinator
Emma Fitzpatrick Lunch Room Staff

Katelyn Rzadecki Lunch Room Staff

Lori Michalak Latch Key

Vickie Chapman Latch Key

Tom McGuire Maintenance

Gary Todd Maintenance

Ron Goulet Maintenance

Other (please specify teacher's name):

Total amount of gift $

Make checks payable to Blessed Sacrament Parents' Association




